
Tuesday  May 10, 2016 

 

 

 This letter is in reference to West Coast Hotel Liquidation. West Coast Hotel Liquidation has 

done several projects for Remington Hotels and we have always been pleased with their energy and 

team efforts to complete the job in a timely and efficient manner. West Coast has a professional, 

prompt and efficient team that we can trust and requires minimal oversight and supervision.   When 

issues have developed John Grey and his teams were always willing to work with us to get a timely 

resolution. I recommend giving them the opportunity to provide anyone with the same great service 

that they have been able to provide for us over the last 5 years. 

 

Mike Funk 
Senior Vice President Contract & Budget Administration 
Remington Hotels 
Email Address:  mikefunk@remingtonhotels.com 
Website:  www.remingtonhotels.com 
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